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Attendance for the week beginning 06.02.23 

Y2F, Y2M, Y5C 99% Expected Attendance 

Y1C 98% Expected Attendance 

Y6Ki 97% Expected Attendance 

Y3M, Y6Ke 96% Expected Attendance 

Rec M, Y3K 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y1D, Y4H, Y5D 94% Concern of under achievement 

Rec P 93% Risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates – Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery RecP RecM Y1C Y1D Y2F Y2M 

Bailey Jessica Ella Wiktoria Natalia Robyn Jackson 

Isaac Alivia-Mae Riley Reyah Siennna Rosie Ava 

Y3M Y3K Y4H  Y5D Y5C Y6Ke Y6Ki 

Kaylie Emmanuel Seb Oscar Evie-Rose Jake Kiera 

Tyler Tayla-Rae Noa River Archie  Grace Olivia 

Diary Dates  
 

• 18.02.23 – 26.02.23 February Half Term 

• 27.02.23 – Return to school 

• 01.03.23 – INDUSTRIAL ACTION 

• 02.03.23 – World Book Day 

• 06.03.23-09.03.23 – Book Fair 

• 28.03.23 – Table Top Sale 

• 01.04.23 – 16.04.23 Easter Holiday 

• 17.4.23 – Return to School 

• 01.05.23 – May Day (school closed) 

• 08.05.23 – Coronation Day (School Closed) 

• 27.05.23 – 04.06.23 – Half Term 

• 30.06.23 – INSET – School Closed 

• 03.07.23 – INSET - School Closed 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Half Term 

We have made it to half  

term. It has been a very  

busy six weeks for our  

children (and staff) and they are all ready 

for a week to recharge before the next 

half term begins. 

 

Have a great week and we look forward 

to seeing you all on Monday 27th February. 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

Information has been sent out via Class  

Dojo about our plans for World Book Day.  

World Book Day will be taking place on the  

Thursday after half term (02.03.23).  

Miss Shepherd has re-arranged swimming  

day for Y3M so they can still take part in the day. 

 

Each class has been given a dressing up theme 

relating to their class book. We are inviting you to get 

creative and are not expecting money to be spent on 

elaborate costumes. We look forward to seeing the 

children dressed up. 

 

  

Industrial Action 

The first Wednesday back  

involves a second day of  

industrial action. The  

following classes are still open: 
 

• Year 2 Mrs. Morris 

• Year 2 Mr. Feltham 

• Year 3 Miss. Myers 

• Year 6 Miss. Kirk 

• Year 6 Mrs. Keyes 

 

All other classes will be closed. We 

apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 North Wingfield PTA 

Following our successful  

coffee morning last Thursday,  

we are excited to announce that we have 

a new PTA. Look out for the Easter poster 

advertising our first event for the start of 

March. 

 

 

 

NWPNA Football Team 

Well done to our football team who 

played a great game on Wednesday. 

Despite losing 5-3, we had amazing goal 

scoring from Charley, Kiera and Taio. 

 

 

 

 

 


